The Annual General Meeting of Little Bushey Surgery Patients Participation Group will be held on the 03rd December 2020 at 7.30pm by means of a ‘Zoom’ video conference.

Persons eligible to attend and vote at this meeting are Members of the Little Bushey Surgery PPG. Patients and Virtual PPG members may attend as observers. 
Should you wish to attend please email lbsppg@virginmedia.com
Barry Bloombaum
Chair – Patient Participation Group
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